
Dear Tom and the Miller Brothers Gang,

Thank you, Thank you, and Thank you!  I have been using your services for over ten years now both in my 
personal home and in my business.

Not only are you easy to work with but your crew is professional and courteous on a consistent basis.  You 
always listen to my vision and ideas and also offer your ideas to help me forward think so that I can get the most 
out of your services which result in successful projects every time.

Starting with my home that you completely removed all the old wallpaper, and painted my entire home to most  
recently with the work (the painting, wallpapering, skim coating, etc.) you did in the Regal Ballroom lobby and 
hallway, I have received nothing less than praise and adoration for how beautiful everything came together.  Not 
to mention that you did all of this completely last minute because of my crazy concoctions and I gave you only  
3 days to complete the project before the next event started, and you met the deadline with time to spare!

Miller Brothers will always be my “go to company” for any project and I will recommend you to anyone 
looking for quality, professionalism, & fair pricing.  You always do it right the first time so that it will not have 
to be done again!

Warmest Regards,

Christopher Angeli, President 
The Regal Ballroom / Grasshopper’s Catering
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